
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

YR & Y6 CLASS PHOTOS – 

20/05/24 

Y2 READING EVENT – 22/05/24 

HALF TERM – 22/05/24 – 03/06/24 

SPORTS DAY – Please see the 

dates >>> 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 10TH MAY 2024 

SPORTS DAY – SAVE THE DATE 

• YR - 21/06/2024 @ 2 - 3pm 

• Y1 - 19/06/2024 @ 1.45 - 3pm    

• Y2 - 20/06/2024 @ 1.45 - 3pm 

• Y3/4 - 18/06/2024 @ 1.45 - 3pm 

• Y5/6 - 17/06/2024 @ 1.45 - 3pm 

The events are weather/condition dependent so please be 

aware they may have to be cancelled at short notice.  

Y6 SATs 

We want to wish all our Year 6 children a relaxing weekend as 

they approach their SATs tests next week.  They have worked 

incredibly hard and we are very proud of them. 

POP IDOL 

Congratulations to Lily and Isabel who performed in the 

Blackpool School Pop Idol competition at Montgomery last 

night.  The girls performed their songs so beautifully.  A wonderful 

achievement for both girls to represent Stanley in the 

competition.   

 

Isabel placed third in the competition. Amazing! 

 

Please continue reading... 

http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647


YEAR 2 READING EVENT 

 

BIKE HELMETS REQUIRED 

Please can we ask that all children riding to school on a bike or scooter wear a cycle helmet.  This 

is paramount for their own safety.  If the children do not have a helmet then they should not use this 

method of transportation to get to school.  We also need to remind all parents and carers that the 

bikes/scooters parked in the car park remain the responsibility of parents/carers and Stanley is not 

responsible for them at any point.   

CAR PARKING 

Please can we remind parents/carers to park safely and responsibly. We have had reports of parking 

over driveways which should not be happening. 

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
Our Reception and Year 6 classes will be having class photographs taken on Monday 20th May 2024. 

Please ensure full uniform is worn. 

 

Please note – these are class photographs, not individual/sibling photographs. 

 

HALF TERM 
 

School will close for our half term break at 3.15pm Wednesday 22nd May 2024. Doors will then re-

open at 8.35am Monday 3rd June 2024, ready for an 8.45am registration. 

 

All term dates for this current school year, and for the next, are available on our website. Please click 

here for more information. 

 

HALF TERM CLUB –  

Blackpool FC Community Trust are delivering free Holiday clubs for children who are on free school 

meals (in receipt of Government Free School Meal benefit) during the May Half-Term. This is part of 

their involvement in the Holiday, Activity and Food Programme. 

They offer Multi Sport and Activity Camps and A Dance Camp at AVR Dance School. 

  

https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/page/term-dates/137437
https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/page/term-dates/137437


Dates: Tuesday 28th May, Wednesday 29th May, Thursday 30th May and Friday 31st May 

What’s Provided: A packed lunch will be provided for all participants, as well as four hours of fun 

activities. 

Booking Links: 

• Armfield Academy  

• AVR Dance School  

• Revoe Learning Academy  

• Unity Academy  

• Waterloo Primary Academy  

• Westminster Primary Academy  

 

MEET THE EDUCATIONAL PYSCHOLOGY TEAM – 22/05/24 

 
 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to 

provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic 

abuse, where there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the 

school (Miss Manson) before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant 

information about the child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 

https://forms.gle/rELijsDXDLh6j1Cy5
https://forms.gle/BBEGEmvngQZq5wSd6
https://forms.gle/Hz2hjCqR41WjeGjE8
https://forms.gle/4wnU2gLQppZNTFmj7
https://forms.gle/QhQZsMsTV1gEuMeP9
https://forms.gle/E6N9MyxcBX5GrRLc7
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parent-communication-event-meet-the-educational-psychology-service-tickets-883269672367?aff=oddtdtcreator

